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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
‘Gospel Music Workshops Showcase’  
 
Your child has been taking part in a series of Gospel Music Workshops here at St John Bosco Arts 
College.  
 
This project has been delivered in collaboration with Liverpool Lighthouse theatre under the 
direction of their musical director Anu Omidey. The students have formed a gospel choir and are 
sounding fantastic! As the sessions come to an end, I would like to invite you to come and watch a 
showcase of the students’ work. They will be performing four songs on Thursday, 28th March at  
2.30 p.m. here at St John Bosco Arts College.  
 
This is a free event and I hope you will be able to come along to support the students.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
C Finnegan 

 

Mrs C Finnegan 
i/c Music 
 
 
 


